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Elopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

13th Mareh, 1913.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the call whieh I had the pleasure
of receiving from Mr. Howard Houlder yesterday afternoon
regpecting your steamer ®SHIRLEY®, and to your letters on the
gubjeet received to-day, I beg to aequaint you that the
ceneral Committse of the Society have given their eareful
consideration to the case of the above sieaner, and I have to
say that in all the eircumstances they have deferred aestlon
as regards the vessel's class, subjeet to the steamer, NOW
bound from Oaleutta to Xarachl, coming home direet from that
port or Bombay, and to the requirements of the Special Survey
¥o,3 and all repairs being eompleted upon her arrival home.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Sacretary.
Messrs. Houlder, Hiddleton & 00., ld.,
17, St. Helen's Place, - A
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